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Hi Sara, 
 
My wife and I wanted to let you know that we fully support Double S BBQ coming to Monroe 
Street.  (Neither of us could make it to the meeting on the 12th.)  It's a business we will welcome 
to the neighborhood, one we will defintely stroll to for a meal, and one which we believe will make 
the Monroe Street area an even better place to live.   
 
I know some of the neighbors complain about anything with alcohol, but my wife enjoys having a 
beer with her ribs.  Is that so wrong?   
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
David Woods and Anne Spurgeon 
 


